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Thinking Ahead - Exploring and Understanding Experiences and 

Decisions in End of Life Care 

 

 
We are a team of researchers at LOROS Hospice in Leicester.  We would like to 
speak to patients with serious illness from Black, Asian and other ethnic 
communities in Leicester, Leicestershire, Nottingham and Nottinghamshire. The 
information we collect will help us to improve the training that doctors and 
nurses have and the care they provide for patients and their families at the end 
of life. 
 
If you would like information in a language other than English then this is 
available in a video format on the website 
https://www.loros.co.uk/thinkingahead/ 
 

If you might be interested and would like more information then please contact 

the LOROS Research Team on: 

Email: research@loros.co.uk   

Telephone: 0116 2318498 

 

Please be aware that LOROS.co.uk is not a secure email address, and therefore any 

information that you send via email will not be encrypted. This means that it is not coded 

or password protected to stop hackers or other people reading it should they get hold of 

it. 
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